MINUTES Town of Blowing Rock Town Council Budget Work Session June 28, 2022

The Town of Blowing Rock Town Council held their Mid-Year on Tuesday, June 28, 2022. The meeting was held at Town Hall located at 1036 Main Street, Blowing Rock. Present were Mayor Charlie Sellers, Mayor Pro-Tem Doug Matheson, Council Members Albert Yount, David Harwood, Melissa Pickett, and Pete Gherini. Others in attendance were Town Manager Shane Fox, Finance Officer Nicole Norman, Parks and Recreation Director Jennifer Brown, Planning and Inspections Director Kevin Rothrock, Police Chief Aaron Miller, Public Works and Utilities Director Matt Blackburn and Town Clerk Hilari Hubner, who recorded the minutes.

CALL TO ORDER

Mayor Sellers called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

DISCUSSION

Topics Discussed

- 2022 Annual Retreat Priorities and Project Updates
- Ambulance Update
- TDA Update
- BRAAC Update
- Parking Update
- Planning and Zoning Update Outdoor Dining

ADJOURN

At 4:50 p.m. Council Member Pickett made a motion to adjourn the work session, seconded by Council Member Harwood. Unanimously approved.

MAYOR _		ATTEST _	
	Charlie Sellers	_	Hilari Hubner, Town Clerk